Dear Neighbor,

My name is Ken Sumner and I live at 909 Vine St. My
wife and I own 911 Vine St and are managing it as a
short term rental. You are invited to a meeting to
discuss particulars of our intent and to discuss any of

your concerns. This meeting will be held at the
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property site-911 Vine St. on Tuesday July 17% @ 6pm.

Thanks,
Ken Sumner
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